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The	Kaneb	Center	for	Teaching	and	Learning	supports	the	pursuit	of	teaching	
excellence	by	stimulating	scholarly	reflection	and	conversation	about	teaching,	and	
encouraging	the	adoption	of	practices	that	enhance	learning.	

 

2017 New Faculty Teaching Workshop 
 
We invite you to participate in this workshop for newly hired faculty on August 14th from 9:00 
am to 3:30 pm and August 15th from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm. Lunch will be provided each day. 
The workshop follows an interactive learning model featuring short presentations, individual 
work on a course you will teach, and collaboration with colleagues and Kaneb Center staff. You 
will also meet and interact with a number of Kaneb Faculty Fellows, a select group of 
experienced faculty members recognized for their excellent teaching, during breakout sessions 
and at lunch.  
 
During the workshop, you will consider and apply a variety of practices to enhancing student 
learning in your courses.  Upon successful completion of the workshop you will be able to: 
 

• Articulate clear student learning goals for your course. 
• Apply assignment-centered course planning. 
• Plan engaging activities for your classroom. 
• Refine strategies for grading and responding to student work. 
• Consider technologies you might integrate in the teaching and  

learning process. 
  
Additionally, you will have the opportunity to choose among The Skillful Teacher: On 
Technique, Trust, and Responsiveness in the Classroom, Small Teaching: Everyday Lessons from 
the Science of Learning, Teaching What You Don’t Know, Teaching and Learning STEM, or 
another teaching and learning related book to add to your library.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshop.  In the meantime, do not hesitate to contact us if 
we can be of assistance.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Barry 
Kaneb Center for Teaching and Learning 
  
  
  

http://kaneb.nd.edu/programs/kaneb-fellows/

